St. Catherine’s Catholic Church
317 W 7" St.
Fairview, MT 59221

6/17/2009

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with pleasure I write this letter of reference for B & I3 Builders of Sidney, Montana.
As the Chairperson of the Finance Committee of St. Catherine’s Catholic Church [ had
the opportunity to work with this firm in the construction of our new church. It was quite
obvious that this group did not look at this project as just another job, but took care to
provide a fine finished product. As the successful bidder for the construction of the
project we meet to discuss details of the plaos, start dates and completion dates. I found
them easy to work with and professional in their endeavors. [f at any time there was a
question of design plan or suggested changes I would be contacted for consultation.
Work progress was steady and done in a timely manner. The employees were cordial and
responsive to questions I may have had on and off the worksite. The work site was kept
clean and orderly, The conduct of the employees was professional in nature and friendly.
I felt it very important that much time and effort were placed into the finished project.
Detail of finish work was exceptional. As the Chairperson of the Finance Comumittee, I
can only state that the performance of the project by B&B Builders was excellent.
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